
  

 

  

 

 
On behalf of the TCC Committee I wish you all  

A Very Happy, Healthy and Prosperous New Year! 
We look forward to welcoming you back to the TCC in 2018… 

 

 

 
 

 

FRIDAY 5 January is TCC Film Night! 
  

 
 

 



TCC FRIDAY FILM NIGHTS 

TCC FRIDAY FILM CLUB    

MEMBERS  SELECTIONS  
FAMILY FILMS  6.00pm Doors Open 5.30pm    

ADULT FILMS 8.30pm Doors Open 8.00pm 

TCC FILM CLUB NIGHTS 
  

Friday 5
th

 January 

TCC FILM CLUB DATES 

JAN & FEB 2018 

All Fridays 

FAMILY FILMS 

6.00pm doors open 5.30pm 

ADULT FEATURE FILMS 

8.30pm doors open 8.30pm 

January 5th Spiderman - Homecoming Lion 

February 2nd  Sing The Levelling 

5.30 pm for 6 pm Spiderman 
8 for 8.30 pm  LION 

             
Doors open 30 minutes before each performance  

when refreshments are available 

YOU CAN PAY FILM CLUB MEMBERSHIP ON THE NIGHT  
For details on all TCC events email 
Rob.cobley@touchwoodonline.com 
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AED/CPR TRAINING DAY 
At the TCC we plan to hold a number of  

AED and CPR Training Days in 2018 

IF you would like to be invited please email 

rob.cobley@touchwoodonline.com 

And say if you would prefer an afternoon, evening or weekend  
- it will take approx. 2 hours 

 

 

mailto:rob.cobley@touchwoodonline.com?subject=TCC%20-%20Yes%20I%20would%20like%20to%20have%20CPR%20and%20AED%20Training%20please...


   
Our New AED outside the SPAR 

cost approx. £2,137complete! 
So far £1,007 has been donated by the local community 

The TCC has made up the deficit of £1,130 and donated the AED 
 

IF you would like to make a contribution  
to the TCC towards this £1,130 then please email Rob  

 

Cheques to be payable to Tiddington Community Centre 

And sent to Touchwood, Beeches Walk Tiddington, Stratford-upon-Avon, CV37 7AT 

Many thanks, Rob, Chair TCC 
 

rob.cobley@touchwoodonline.com 

 
 

 

 
 

To join our email distribution list 
Email rob.cobley@touchwoodonline.com 
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